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15 December 2015 

Dear Tom, 

Reforming suppliers’ meter inspection obligations – final proposals  

Thank you for the invitation to respond to the above document.  Good Energy is a fast-growing 100% 
renewable electricity supply company, offering value for money and award-winning customer service. An 
AIM-listed PLC, our mission is to support change in the energy market, address climate change and boost 
energy security.  

Good Energy Welcomes Ofgem’s decision to proceed with removing the 2 yearly inspection obligation 
believing this to be the most effective and proportionate solution as we move to smart metering.  We are 
also happy with the proposed changes to the licences and agree they reflect the policy decision. 

I hope you find this response useful.  If you have any questions or require clarification, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

 

Chris Welby 

Policy & Regulatory Affairs Director 


